Treasures of Oz 2020

Photo Submission Guidelines
Ozaukee County 4-H

Treasures of Oz in 2020 will run from October 14 to October 21 and
will highlight five sites that have excellent fall foliage. We are
Celebrating thenaturalgems calling this year’s event “Autumn Interlude”

of Ozaukee County

The Ozaukee County 4-H youth are invited to submit photographs
to Treasures of Oz. These photographs will be used before the event, during the event
and afterwards on TreasuresOfOz.org. We plan to post on Facebook, Instagram,
Twitter, our website and perhaps others.

The five sites are:

* Lions Den Gorge Nature Preserve
« Bratt Woods Nature Preserve

» Kurtz Woods State Natural Area

* Blue Heron Wild Life Sanctuary

» Shady Lane Natural Area

We invite youth to visit as many sites as they wish during September, 2020 and take as
many photographs as you like. Driving hints to get to the sites and mapped locations
are available.

Guidelines for submission

1. Each youth should select no more than two photographs. These photographs will not be
judged. We want your “best” photos and YOU define “best.”

2. You are free to post any of your photographs on your own social media accounts. We
would appreciate it if they were tagged #TreasuresOfOz to help us reach more people.

3. Photographs should be in JPG or JPEG format, not larger than 3 meg each.

4. Photographs should be emailed to paul@treasuresofoz.org and identify

. Name of photographer
2. The Treasure of Oz site or sites
3. Date photo was taken
4. 4-H club, if appropriate
5. Any notes
5. Photos must be received no later than September 30. Photos will be used in roughly the
order in which they are received.
6. By submitting the photographs, you are giving Treasures of Oz permission to use them as
stated above.


http://TreasuresOfOz.org
mailto:paul@treasuresofoz.org




